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September 9, 2009 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
P. O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 
  Board Secretary 
 
RE: Initiative to Develop Electricity Distribution System Reliability Standards 
Board File No.: EB-2010-0249 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Essex Powerlines Corporation (EPL) is interested in participating in this initiative. EPL will 
also make written submissions that may be requested by the Board. 
 
EPL is also interested in attending the one day stakeholder conference on Friday October 15, 
2010. 
 
EPL is not seeking “Cost Award Eligibility”. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Mark Alzner 
Engineering & Asset Manager 
Email malzner@essexpowerlines.ca 
 
 


